Notice of Public Hearing

The Sandy Creek Village Board has set a Public Hearing for the date of
Wednesday, May 6 at 7:00 pm at the Village Hall, 11 Park Ave, Lacona, NY
13145 to discuss the proposed Local Law “Regulation of Solar Energy
Systems in the Village of Sandy Creek.” This proposed Local Law may be
viewed at the office of the Village Clerk, 11 Park Ave, Lacona, NY 13145, M-
W-F, 3:30 am — 4:00 pm. It may also be viewed on the Village of Sandy
Creek website under the heading “Government - Departments — Planning”.
All persons wishing to be heard on such issue should be present at the date,
time and place stated or submit written communication in advance to the
Sandy Creek Village Clerk, PO Box 240, Sandy Creek, NY 13145, Please state
your reasons for or against this Local Law. Any persons requiring special
accommodations to attend the meeting and participate should notify the
Village Clerk at 315-387-5781, ext 1, at least three business days prior to
the date and time of the Public Hearing.

Dated April 26, 2024

By order of the Village Board
Megan Sprague

Village Clerk



